
 

   

 

                               01.11.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m happy to report that our operations continue to run seamlessly. Stable energy and water 
supplies ensure that our production processes remain uninterrupted. All equipment is fully 
operational, and we have encountered no issues, allowing us to meet our production goals 
efficiently. Our dedicated team at Centravis is highly engaged and motivated, ready to address 
any challenges that may arise. 
 
     I am excited to remind you of the upcoming ADIPEC 2024 exhibition, taking place from 
November 4–7, 2024, in Abu Dhabi. We warmly invite you to visit us at Hall 10, Stand 10800. 
Our team will be on hand to showcase our latest innovations, including our groundbreaking 
Balev Steel®, and to discuss how our products can support your projects. 
 
     This event is a fantastic opportunity to engage with industry experts and explore the latest 
trends and technologies in the energy sector. We look forward to connecting with you in person 
and exploring new avenues for collaboration. 
 
     Thank you for your partnership and trust in Centravis. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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